





Cooler weather has arrived, so please dress your child accordingly

for play outside.  Classes go outside each day so appropriate

clothing is needed.  Please label all coats, jackets, sweaters, hats

and mittens with name. 




There are many beautiful reasons to be thankful this year. In the

spirit of being thankful, let us share with those less fortunate by

donating to Clemson Community Care (CCC). Please send canned

goods, non-perishable food items, and household goods to school

between November 14th-22nd.  A collection box will be located at

drop-off and pick-up.




Stephanie LaGuardia, Director 

slaguardia@holytrinityclemson.org










EPISCOPAL DAY SCHOOL 



OCTOBER 5 - BLESSING OF THE PETS - 
UNDER THE BELL TOWER AT 9:15

OCTOBER 7 - PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES - 
NO EMC, NO SCHOOL OR ASC

OCTOBER 10, 11 - EDS IS CLOSED
OCTOBER 12 - FALL PHOTOS WITH SARAH AMICK

PHOTOGRAPHY
OCTOBER 19 - FIRETRUCK VISIT FOR FIRE SAFETY

MONTH
OCTOBER 28 - HALLOWEEN PARADE AND SONGS -

PARISH HALL AT 11:30

IMPORTANT DATES

Parent-Teacher Conferences
Sign-ups for Parent-Teacher Conferences have been

sent via Sign-Up Genius. Please check your email.
Conferences will take place Friday, October 7th.  There
will be no EMC, school or ASC on this day. Childcare will
be provided for your child in the Parish Hall during your
scheduled conference time.  Please do not bring your

child into the conference.







INGLES TOOLS FOR SCHOOLS
Ingles Tools for Schools: School ID#22875

Go to www.inglestoolsforschools.com, select “Link Your Card,”
search and select “Episcopal Day School,” then enter your
name, email and Advantage Card number.Ingles will give

back a small portion of each sale using a linked Ingles
Advantage Card. Anyone can link their card so tell family

members about it!

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION
Clip & Scan Box Tops for Education! 

Each Box Top is worth $0.10
which helps buy supplies for our school

Tuition: As a reminder, the annual tuition is
 paid on a ten-month basis.  Payments

are due monthly, August through May.  Payments
may be made via the Procare app, by check or by

cash.  Checks can be delivered to the school
mailbox outside of the mainDay School entrance,

or mailed to: Episcopal Day School,193 Old
Greenville Hwy., Clemson SC 29631. If you are
paying cash, do not drop off the cash without

receiving a receipt. Make sure to bring exact bills
and coins. A cash box is not kept in the school
office. Overpayments received will be credited

toward the following month’s bill.


